
 

 

 

 

 
November 8, 2020 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
This is a reminder that ALF Instrumental Music classes will begin this week.  If you 
have any trouble with the Zoom link provided for your class, be sure to email your 
instructor right away so that you can troubleshoot the issue together.  Instructor 
emails can be found on the Music Staff or Contact Music pages of the website. 
 
A reminder to Wednesday students - This Wednesday, November 11 is Veteran's 
Day.  Classes for this week only, will take place on Friday, November 13.  All other 
future classes will be held on Wednesdays. 
 
Essential Elements Books 
If your student still needs his/her Music book, they will be available in the parking 
lot at ALF tomorrow from 10:00-11:00 AM.  
 
All Beginners will need Book 1. 
 
Students NEW to String Orchestra or Concert Band will need Book 2.  
 
Assistance League of Flintridge (ALF) 
4607 Oakwood Avenue 
La Canada  ~ just north of LCF Library 
 
We are excited to finally begin classes and so pleased that your student has 
chosen to be part of our program!  
 

Nancy    
 
ALF Instrumental Music Chair 2020-2021 


